


 

Customer’s 
Acknowledgment of Receipt (AoR) 

We hereby confirm the receipt of Field Safety Notice (FSN) issued 13th 
June 2016 concerning the corrective action on the IVD-Medical Device 

Sysmex reagent FLUOROCELL PLT  
- Lot A 5053, 5054 

with regards to a false low measurement result of PLT-F# or false high 
measurement of IPF%. 

We hereby also confirm, that all affected cartridges of Fluorocell PLT Lot 
A5053, 5054 have been discarded by us. 

Place ...........................  

Date .............................  

Responsible & authorized Person .............................  

Position ....................................  

Signature ...................................  
 

 
 
 




